
 

 

 
 
  
 

Our ref: PCS/171357 
Your ref: 662852/04/03/01 

 
Robert  Beck 
RSK Environment Ltd 
65 Sussex  Street 
Glasgow 
G41 1DX 
 
By email only to: rbeck@rsk.co.uk  
 

If telephoning ask for: 
Laura Wilson 
 
20 May 2020 

 
 
Dear Mr Beck 
 
The Electricity Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) (Scotland) Regulations 
2017 
Operational life extension relating to Farr Wind Farm  
Farr Wind Farm, Kyllachy Estate, Near Inverness 
 
Thank you for your consultation email which SEPA received on 13 May 2020 in connection with 
the Section 36 Variation to increase the operational life of Farr Wind Farm.   
 
We have reviewed the submitted file notes and screening letter and can confirm that we would 
have no concerns regarding an extension in operational life to the existing planning permission 
(Ref: 02/00871/S36IN).  
 
If you have any queries relating to this letter, please contact me by or e-mail at 
planning.dingwall@sepa.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Laura Wilson 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Service 
 
ECopy to: Debbie.Flaherty@gov.scot; Ruth.Findlay2@gov.scot; joanna@joannathornton.com; 
MKelly@rsk.co.uk; Simon.Hindson@highland.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Disclaimer 
This advice is given without prejudice to any decision made on elements of the proposal regulated by us, as 
such a decision may take into account factors not considered at this time. We prefer all the technical 
information required for any SEPA consents to be submitted at the same time as the planning or similar 
application. However, we consider it to be at the applicant's commercial risk if any significant changes 
required during the regulatory stage necessitate a further planning application or similar application and/or 
neighbour notification or advertising. We have relied on the accuracy and completeness of the information 
supplied to us in providing the above advice and can take no responsibility for incorrect data or 
interpretation, or omissions, in such information. If we have not referred to a particular issue in our response, 
it should not be assumed that there is no impact associated with that issue. For planning applications, if you 
did not specifically request advice on flood risk, then advice will not have been provided on this 
issue. Further information on our consultation arrangements generally can be found on our website planning 
pages. 
 


